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12% September 2000

Mr Nigel Gibbs

Dacorum Borough Council
Civic Centre

Hemel Hempstead
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Dear Mr Gibbs,
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Lanniments :

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 - Waste Compactors
Sommerfield, Millfield Road, Hemel Hempstead - Noise Assessments and Data.
Application Ref. 4 /00 874 /00

Further to our telephone conversation regarding the above earlier today in which you highlighted that
the required noise survey is now long over due; we confirm that we wish tc{withdraw the current
application, on behalf of our client, for the two number compactors currentl;( installed within the
service yard to the rear of the Store.

The noise survey is due to be made available by 29" September 2000 as indicated in our letter of the
| 1™ September 2000. Upon receipt we will contact both yourselves and the Environmental Health
Office in order to arrange a meeting, review the data and resubmit the application.

In the interim should there be any complaints in relation to the existing installation, please do not
hesitate in bringing them to our attention in order that any issues arising can be addressed,

We apologise for the lengthy delay in assembling the additicnal information required in order to
determine this application but seek to reassure you that our client wishes to build and maintain a good
relationship with the local residents and the larger community.

For and on behalf of HGP Ltd.

Copies to:

Mark Chappell Asda Stores Ltd.

David Townley Rose Project Services { Cheltenham )

Roy Beeching Wallace Whittle and Partners { Edinburgh )
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